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the boat le much greater than was anticipated.
As we unfortunately could not allow the experiments 

with "The Loon* to Interrupt trials with the *Silver-Dart", 
it was decided to take the motor up the valley to the tent 
and etart flying there as soon as possible. We hope, how­
ever, after we have gotten through with the "Silver-Dart* 
for this year, we may go back to *The Loon* and have another 
trial with an experiment that praeiees so much.

J.À.D. McCurdy,
See. Aerial experiment Association
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